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Subject: PG&E's Emergency and Disaster Preparedness Plan Review 

Mr. Redacted

Pursuant to Public Utilities Code section 768.6 (AB 1650, 2012), PG&E is hosting a series of 
regional meetings to provide key county and city representatives an opportunity to provide 
written and verbal comments on the Company's electric emergency and disaster 
preparedness plans. Attached are copies of PG&E's Electric Emergency Operations Plan and 
Fire Prevention Plan.

The planned meetings will include a presentation by a member of PG&E's Electric Emergency 
Preparedness and Public Partnerships team intended to provide context to the plans. We will 
then provide an opportunity for feedback and/or questions regarding the plans. If follow up 
meetings would be beneficial we will support scheduling and participation.

Below is a schedule showing the location and time of PG&E's regional public meetings. These 
meetings are open to the public; however copies of the plans will only be available to 
designated public sector contacts.

Please let me know if you have any questions or would like additional information.

Thank you,

Meredith Allen

Office: 415-973-2868

RedactedCell:
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